
 

Welcome! 

It is so good to see you with us today as we meet with God, show Him our 

love, and receive His love, too!  

Have you ever wondered what it will be like when you are face 

to face with God? I know I have. We have had to go to hun-

dreds, even thousands, of meetings throughout our lives, but 

the one with God is the most important one we will ever have. 

So what can we do to be ready for it? 

Today, in the book of Amos, we will be challenged to prepare 

for that meeting of meetings and see how. 

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more about our 

church and get a gift! We also invite you to get connected to our ministries, 

Life Groups, and service opportunities at the Starting Point in the Worship 

Center. 

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 

Care Support: If you are in need of meals, funeral care, nursing home visits, a card, etc., 

please contact the church office or let us know through the “My Response” card. The care 

team at CCCC is eager to help in any way needed. 

• Sunday: Worship, 10:00am;                                                                                                        

• Monday: Church Office Open, 8:00am-12:00pm 

• Tuesday: Church Office Open, 8:00am-12:00pm; Prayer, 8:30am;                                         

• Wednesday: Church Office Open, 8:00am-12:00pm;                                                          

• Thursday: Church Office Open, 8:00am-12:00pm 

• Friday: Church Office Open, 8:00am-12:00pm 

*Life Groups begin this week, and will take place throughout the week. 

CCCC Sports Ministry will begin  Pickleball  

ball open gyms every Tuesday beginning      

November 7th in the Ministry Center gym. 

Whether you are a beginner or an expert, 

come join in on the fun! 

CCCC will take a group Christmas caroling on 

Sunday, December 10th at 5:00pm. We will 

meet at CCCC and take the church bus from 

there. There will be cookies and cocoa to fol-

low. Please mark your “My Response” card if 

you would like to participate. 

Our Thanksgiving service and feast is           

approaching quickly! On Sunday, November 

19th, worship service will take place in the 

gym with a Thanksgiving dinner to follow. If 

you would like to bring a side dish or dessert, 

please mark your “My Response” card or   

contact Shelby at the church office. 

CCCC’s annual Chili Cookoff and Christmas 

decorating event will be Sunday, November 

12th, at 5:00pm. The cookoff will be first with 

decorating to follow. If you would like to par-

ticipate, please mark your “My Response” 

card. 

The Western Wayne Food Pantry is asking for 

sponsorships for Thanksgiving bags for pa-

trons. Suggested donation to provide a 

Thanksgiving meal bag is $20. Cash or checks 

can be put in the church offering or given to 

the church office before November 12. 



 

Last Month: $26,277 (Budgeted: $22,035/month)   

This Year: $95,487 (7/1/2023-11/3/2023): (+$3,957) 

Building Debt Left: $207,547 (Updated: 10/15/2023) 

Engagements:  625 (+38/previous quarter) 
Learn More: www.cambridgecitychristianchurch.org 
/engagements/ 

Last Week: In Person: 98 Online: 52 

The church directory is available now on the 

Church Center app, and all who have opted in 

are listed. If you would like a paper copy, 

there are several available in the church     

office. 

November 5, 2023 

CCCC’s Men’s Ministry meets on Thursday 

evenings at 7:00pm at the Newton home. For 

more information, please contact Ken Newton 

or the church office. 

CCCC will hold a work day to prepare for the 

Christmas season on Wednesday, November 

15th from 9:00am to 2:00pm.  Lunch will be 

provided. If you would like to participate, 

please mark your “My Response” card or con-

tact the church office. 

BSU Campus House is collecting new winter 

hats and gloves for international students who 

may not be ready for the Indiana winter.  If 

you would like to donate, donations can be 

made at the church office or the box in the 

foyer. 

Operation Christmas Child boxes are due 

back to CCCC by next Sunday, November 

12th. Boxes are available in the foyer. If you 

have any questions, please see Jessi Risch. 


